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CORR MINISTRIES       Bruce & Liz Leary     February 23,2024 

 

Dear Brother, 

It has been some years and a big chunk of life 

since we talked last. I know that you have faced 

challenges and disappointments just as we have. 

Our stuff has been mostly health-related and 

ministry adjustments. 
 

In years past you have either taken Bible college 

courses from us, or we ministered in a prison 

near you. Whatever the case, greetings again. 

 

We are just checking in. If you have time to holler back at us, we would love 

to hear from you. 
 

Yes, we still offer college courses; we still participate in Kairos Weekends; we 

still teach TUMI with Prison Fellowship. I hope you are finding a good source 

of Bible study materials. I am convinced that if I am not studying the Word in 

a regular & serious manner, my spiritual growth will slow way down. 

 

I have included a Bible study for you if you are interested. 

 

Cordially, 

Bruce & Liz Leary 

Psalm 84:11 

 

 

 
 
 

 


